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Mabema GPV to Södra and VIDA 
 

The Linköping company Mabema AB received a longed-for Christmas present the day before Christmas 

eve when both Södra Skogsägarna Economic association and VIDA Alvesta AB each ordered one 

measuring system type Mabema GPV. Total order value is approx. 8 mill Sek and delivery is planned to 

summer/fall 2016 for both systems. 

 

These two orders are the definitive 

breakthrough for Mabema and the 

company’s own developed technique to 

automatically measure piles of wood on 

trucks. Since more than a year ago there is 

a commercial site in operation at the 

Holmen Paper site in Braviken, outside 

the city of Norrköping. This measuring 

frame has earlier also worked as a 

prototype and development site for almost 

five years. 

The new GPVs will preliminary be placed 

at Södra Cell site in Värö and at Vida saw 

mill in Alvesta. 
  

Naturally, every one working at Mabema 

is more than thrilled over the two orders 

which also gives us the means to continue 

improving our technique in to a more 

accurate and effective system.  

The delivery to Södra and VIDA also 

includes a number of customer adaptions 

that will widen the range of service from 

the GPV focusing on length control, log detection,       Mabema GPV, Braviken 

diameter allocation and rot/wreck assessment. New approvals on various  

wood assortment is also prioritized. 

Mabema, who has additional quotations with major producers of P&P is looking forward to an exciting 

2016 as the forest industry in Sweden finally takes the eagerly awaited technique jump against a more 

automatized wood measuring.  
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